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Vice President’s Report


The last 12 months has been a huge learning curve for me that I have enjoyed immensely. I 
thought the Vice-President only had to stand up if the President fell over! Dave looked pretty 
healthy to me so I didn’t expect to do too much!


The major role of the Vice President of the Solos Network is that of Rally Liaison Officer 
(RLO) – liaising between the rally teams and your committee. Part of that role also included 
sourcing rally sites and rally managers BUT I am only one person. I rely on you, the 
members, to offer suggestions and offer your services to make our rallies happen. I am open 
to your suggestions and offer all our resources to assist in determining rally sites, rally 
managers and rally teams.


I’ve enjoyed working with our current committee and thank our outgoing Assistant 
Treasurer, Greg Smith, for his services to the Solos in this position. All Committee members 
have been supportive of my role. and I particularly thank Dave Applegate, our current 
President for his guidance.


There have certainly been some challenges along the way, the biggest being that of 
Tagalongs, a Solos initiative for our members, and although they will be communicated 
differently in the future I don’t think any official decision will stop Solos doing what they love 
– travelling with fellow Solos to a pre-determined destination.


I’m sure there will be plenty more challenges ahead – but I’m up for them! I really enjoy 
working on your behalf and representing your interests within the Solos Network and the 
broader CMCA community.


Working with the Committee has been a lot of fun and I look forward to serving you as your 
Vice President again over the next year.


I move that my report be accepted. Rosemary Robinson Q79106


Seconded


